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Kia ora/Greetings

Yesterday I had the opportunity to take
our Year 6 students to Peachgrove
Intermediate for a visit. Many of them will
be going to Peachgrove next year. The
children were able to get a taste of the
wonderful opportunities Peachgrove offers
and also see some inspiring performances
from some very talented students.

The B Block refurbishment project
continues. Rooms 6 and 7 have been able
to return to their newly refurbished
surroundings and now it’s Rooms 8 and 9’s
turn. The new rooms look great!

A reminder that our last Teacher Only Day
for the year is on Friday 3rd September.
School will be closed for instruction on that
day.

Have you had a go at trying to guess how
many paper cups have made up the castle
displayed in our Library? If not then head

along and have a go!

Play @ Knighton

Our preschool play time for term 3 is
on Wednesday’s  1.45pm-2.45pm

This is for enrolled children (and an
accompanying adult) up to 10 weeks

before their intended start.
Phone or email the office for more details
or contact Anne Hoare ahoare@kns.ac.nz

Help Needed with Breakfast Club

If you could volunteer at the Breakfast
Club on a Thursday or Friday morning
please speak to one of the office staff.
The Kickstart Breakfast Club runs daily
from 8:30 am to 8:50 am.  This is a
Fonterra and Sanitarium initiative
providing Weetbix and milk to children.  It
is open to all families, particularly those
who are struggling to make ends meet.
Parent volunteers run the programme.

School Start Time

Unless children are involved in the
Before School Programme we ask
that they arrive at school after 8.30
a.m.

The classes are locked and the
children are not supervised before
8:30am, unless they are enrolled at
the Before School Programme.

All students should be in class by
8:55am.

Rooms 8 & 9

Just a wee reminder that the B-block
refurb is happening and it is room 8 & 9’s
turn! Learning will be happening from
rooms 23 & 23a for these two classes over
the next 3weeks.

Knighton Uniforms

There are many Knighton uniforms that
have not been returned from sports and
events throughout the year. Please return
all uniforms not currently being used this
term.
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Out of Zone Enrolments

The Board of Trustees is looking
to accommodate siblings of
existing students who are living
out of our enrollment zone.  If
you have a child in this situation

please go to our website, download and fill
in the form, or come to the office to
complete the application.
The next ballot will be held on 22nd
September 2021. Applications must be
received by the 21st September.

Spare Clothing

We have very limited spare
clothing available for
children. We suggest you
keep a change of clothes in
your child’s school bag in a
waterproof plastic bag if
possible.

Please make sure ALL your children’s
clothing is named so it can be returned to
them if they misplace it.
If your child comes home with clothes
borrowed from school please wash and
return them as soon as possible.

Photolife

Photolife FREE DELIVERY EXPIRES Midnight
SUNDAY 22ND AUGUST***
Orders placed after this date will automatically
incur a $6.00 Postage & Packing charge and the
order will be dispatched to the delivery address
you type in at checkout. All orders placed by 22nd
August will be delivered to the school.

Do you recognise this
guitar?

Left in the hall last term
and is yet to be claimed

back.
Please collect from the

office if this is your
missing guitar.

Underwater exploration!

Displayed in our staff room is some
brilliant art done by some of room 26

students using pastel and dye!

By Kyall Cathcart

School Banking

Knighton provides a school banking
service to all pupils at Knighton Normal
School through First Credit Union and
ASB. Getting started is easy.
Come on in and pick up an application
pack from the school office, fill it in and
return it.
-ASB deposits can be made via internet
xbanking.
-First Credit Union banking must be in
the banking box at the smiley face
window by Wednesday morning or
made online.

Andrew Campbell
Principal


